
Great Northern Road [June], 1893 

Invitation to dinner at The Aberdeen 
in St. Paul, honoring James J. Hill on the 
completion of the line from St. Paul to Puget 
Sound. Committee was: 

Jason W. Cooper 4. Howard Morphy 

Charles W. Bunn Stanford Newel 

Albert H. Lindeke Elbert A. Young 

General correspondence by date 


